Blue Line Forest Park Branch
Vision Study

Comment Form
Public Hearing

Please select date: I:I January 25, 2017 |:| January 26, 2017 I:I I was unable to attend

The CTA is engaging stakeholders on the Vision Study for the Forest Park Branch of the Blue Line. Give us your comments on

the concepts and modernization plans for the Blue Line. Public comments will be accepted through Monday, February 13,
2017.

Please place your comment forms in the box marked COMMENTS; or fold in thirds, tape closed, place a stamp and mail; or
email form or any comments directly to BlueWestStudy@transitchicago.com.

(Optional, Please Print)
Name /Affiliation
Address

City/State Zip Code

Phone No. E-Mail Address




Comment Form

place
stamp
here

Chicago Transit Authority

CTA Blue Line Forest Park Branch Vision Study
Attn: Project Team

567 W. Lake Street, 10th Floor

Chicago, IL, 60661-1465
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